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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

In spring 2022, your student took the SAT School Day (11th grade) or the WVGSA (Grades 3-8), which 
measures academic progress for students and schools in West Virginia. Students in 11th grade took 
the evidence-based reading writing, mathematics, and essay sections of the SAT School Day. Students 
in 11th grade also received a score for science. Students in Grades 3-8 took the English language arts 
(ELA) reading, ELA writing, and mathematics sections of the test, with students in Grades 5 and 8 also 
taking science. 

On September 23rd you will receive a printed copy of your student’s individual student score report for 
the assessment, which contains information regarding your student’s performance in the tested areas 
based on achievement levels set for the student’s grade level by West Virginia educators. To further 
assist parents/guardians in understanding your student’s performance, in addition to the printed 
report you received, the West Virginia Department of Education (WVDE) is providing an individual 
video score report for your student as part of a statewide program. 

A link to your student’s individual video score report will be sent to your student’s K12 student email 
address on September 23rd, 2022. Please work with your student to access the link in the email. Once 
you click on the link, you will be taken to a site where you will need to enter your student’s date of 
birth to access the video report. 

In addition to the report, you will have access to resources related to your student’s assessment. After 
viewing the video report, we encourage you to talk with your child’s teacher to discuss your child’s 
academic progress. 

If you have any questions, please contact your student’s school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Tidd 
District Assessment Director  


